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Enrollment:         Re-enrolled 

 Current Enrollment YTD Drop-Out MISC YTD Stats 

Kinder 1 0  

1
st
 3 1  

2
nd

 1 0  

3
rd

 4 1  

4
th

 1 2  

5
th

 7 1  

6
th

 3 2  

7
th

 9 0  

8
th

               13 2   

9
th

 6 3  

10
th

               20 5  

11
th

                 9 7  

12
th

               23 13 6    

 

 

Total Current Enrollment at Sheridan AllPrep Academy:  100 
   

Sheridan AllPrep Academy experienced a mid-year surge in student enrollment—adding ten 

additional students. 
 

Students enjoyed a field trip to experience the Oregon Symphony on March 8
th

.  They will be 

visiting the Tillamook Forestry Center on the 29
th

. 
 

Teachers, parents, and students are scheduling times to complete the Oaks Testing during the 

week of April 23
rd

.   

 

The Career and Technical Education Revitalization Grant funding was preserved, and Sheridan 

AllPrep Academy will submit their related application on or before April 9
th

, 2012.  The program 

developed through this funding—if received—will utilize many partnerships throughout the 

valley. 

 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy Board will be seeking a new Director in response to the intention of 

the current principal resigning upon completion of current contract. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Lori Bogen, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy   


